
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewer’s comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled Diagnostic value of orbicularis oculi muscle 

electromyography in functional epiphora. Those comments are all valuable 

and very helpful for revising and improving our paper, as well as the 

important guiding significance to our researches. We have studied comments 

carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with approval. The 

main corrections in the paper and the responds to the reviewer’s comments 

are as following: 

 

Reviewer #1: The paper is suitable for publication. 

I have polished the language of the manuscript, and I have revised the 

repeated parts of the manuscript. The cited references have been updated. 

 

I would like to re-submit to World Journal of Clinical Cases, and hope it is 

acceptable for publication in the journal. 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

With kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely 

Shaopeng Wang 

 

 


